
 
 
 

 
December 19, 2016 

The Uranium Producers of America (UPA) applauds President-Elect 
Trump’s choice of Governor Rick Perry to serve as Secretary of Energy 
and Scott Pruitt to run the Environmental Protection Agency. Both 
candidates are strong leaders and excellent choices as we look to 
strengthen our domestic energy production, while maintaining a clean 
and safe environment. 

UPA looks forward to working with the new Administration to roll back 
excessive regulations and reduce the amount of uranium the government 
is dumping into the market. The U.S. was once a global leader in 
uranium production, but we’ve lost half our workforce since 2012 and 
now import more than 92 percent of the uranium used to power our 
nuclear reactors. With less headwinds from our federal government, we 
are ready to put Americans back to work and ensure we have a strong 
domestic uranium industry. 

Harry L. Anthony, IV, P.E.  
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